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English Language Week was Celebrated by the English Department at Little 

Flower Degree College to commemorate the Birthday of William Shakespeare 

from 16th to 23rd April 2024. It was a week-long celebration of the language's 

beauty and significance. From engaging competitions to cultural presentations, 

each day was filled with activities that highlighted different aspects of the 

English language. Students participated enthusiastically, showcasing their 

language skills, creativity, and cultural appreciation. The week served as a 

reminder of the importance of English in communication, literature, and global 

understanding, leaving a lasting impact on all participants. 

 

  
Student performing Shakespeare’s play- ‘King 

Lear’ 

At the Valedictory 

 


